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 Statement by the Delegation of Thailand

H.E. Mr. Sek Wannamethee

Ambassador and Permanent Representative

at the Review of France
during the 29th Session of the Working Group on the Universal Periodic Review

on Monday 15 January 2018 from 09.00 to 12.30 hrs.
(Speaker Number: 67 Time: 1 minute 5 seconds)

Mr. President,

Thailand welcomes the French Delegation to the third UPR cycle.

We commend France’s efforts to improve corporate accountability through the adoption of the 2017 Act imposing French companies to prevent human rights impacts in countries where French business operate and the National Plan of Action for the implementation of the UN Guiding Principles on Business and Human Rights. We recommend France to effectively implement the 2017 Act as well as the National Plan of Action on Business and Human Rights and ensure that obligations under the said 2017 Act are duly respected by French companies operating overseas.
Thailand also recommends France to take all necessary steps to combat racial prejudice and racial violence, especially against foreign and migrant women and children, as well as to ensure their rights, access to basic services and integration in the host society. 

I thank you, Mr. President.

* * * * * 
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